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Rick O’Hara 1950-2019
I was saddened to hear of Rick O’Hara’s sudden passing in June. He was 
a regular presence in the club with a warm ready smile and fondness for 
conversation. Here is some of what was shared about Rick on the club email:

“He was a kind and gentle human being. I’ll miss him.” 
Peter Neubauer
“He exuded inner peace and friendship.” Firat Yener
“Rick was an uplifting human being” Kamran Atabai
“Had a great smile.” Stu Gannes

“I loved his deep voice, lovely inviting smile, bright eyes and interest in a 
conversation.” Jim Ebert

“He was what I would call a lifelong learner.” Ken Miller & Joe Illick
“I will miss encountering this kind soul who I am fortunate to have known.” 
Johanna Pitocchelli

 At his memorial in July we heard from his family about how grateful they 
were to discover that their brother had found a place and community that 
welcomed him. 

We will miss him and his golf club, unusual headgear and five fingered shoes. 
-Gavin Jefferies
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